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Maintenance and Emergency Failures — The plan requires grinder pumps at each
home, which will corrode in our salt-air environment. What happens when one fails at
night or a holiday or weekend, or when the ferry is not operating? How will homeowners
address emergencies when private ownership means slower response times?

Power Outages and Operational Risks — Frequent power outages already plague our
area. A low-pressure sewer system requires electricity—how are we expected to use basic
sanitation if the power goes out? Will we now be forced to install generators? Will every
lift station have one? These critical concerns have not been addressed.

Violation of Property Rights — This proposal mandates a 15-foot easement on private
property. That is an egregious overreach. Our property is not large, and losing 15 feet is
absolutely unacceptable. This is an infringement on private landowners' rights.
Unwanted Commercial Development — This sewer project is a clear setup for
commercial expansion, increased urban sprawl, and destruction of our community’s
unique character. We demand transparency: Who is pushing this project, and who
stands to gain financially? This proposal is not in the best interest of residents—it is a
play for profit at our expense.

Zero Public Oversight — A privately owned utility means zero transparency. Residents
will have no recourse when rates skyrocket, service fails, or maintenance is neglected.
Publicly managed utilities ensure accountability—this for-profit scheme does not.

This proposal is an unmitigated disaster for homeowners, the environment, and the integrity of
our community. We urge the Florida Public Service Commission to reject Docket #20240032-
SU immediately.

Sincerely,

John and Elaine Baird
241 Kettle Harbor Dr, Placida, FL 33946
jbaird@steerdsolutions.com




